
Amendment to the Call for Expression of Interest (EOI)-Issue Date: July 23, 

2015 

Consulting services for the development of a bridge and tunnel laboratory at the Georgia 

Technical University 

#SUTIP2/C/QCBS/08-2015 

 

The deadline for submission of the Expression of Interests for the development of a bridge and tunnel 

laboratory at the Georgia Technical University has been extended until September 11, 2015. 

 

Thereby, the following changes have been made to Call for Expressions of Interest published on July 23, 

2014. 

 

Last Paragraph of CEOI - shall be changed and read as follows:  

Interested firms are invited to submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) using ADB Consultant 

Management System 

(https://uxdmz06.adb.org/OA_HTML/OA.jsp?OAFunc=XXCRS_CSRN_HOME_PAGE) in accordance 

with the instruction given on the ADB web-page: 

 https://uxdmz06.adb.org/OA_HTML/adb/adbpos/jsp/ADBCMSLogin.jsp by September 11, 2015.  

The rest of the text remains unchanged. 
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